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NEW BABY GIRLS AT THOMAS HASSALL
We welcome 2 new baby girls!  

Congratulations to Tim (Secondary Mathematics Teacher) and Alex Newmarch with the early
but safe arrival of their daughter, Freya Eilonwy Newmarch, on Friday 14 August.  Dad reports
that she is “small, wriggly, and delightful.

Also, congratulations to Daniel (Coordinator of Mathematics) and Rebecca Stevenson who
welcomed their daughter Elora Sharen Jennifer Stevenson on Saturday 14 August.

'Praise God from whom all blessings flow'
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